
FOSTER CITY NEWS

50TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATIONS CONTINUE

COVID-19 INFORMATION

On April 27th, our community celebrated 50 years since Foster City’s 
incorporation! Although our  birthday has passed, we’re committed to keeping 
the celebrations going all year long with curated events, signage, and more. 
Don’t forget, you can also sign the virtual yearbook on our website! Here’s just 
a bit of what you can look forward to this year:

You can now shop our 
anniversary swag, where 
you’ll fi nd commemorative
keychains, mugs, totes, and 
more! 100% of proceeds 
go to the City of Foster City 
Community Benefi ts Fund,
which supports future 
community programming.

2021 GREEN EVENTS

facebook.com/CityofFosterCity twitter.com/CityofFC @CityofFC youtube.com/CityofFosterCity

*APPOINTMENTS REQUIRED*

In response to ever-changing 
health regulations, this year’s 
Green Events are available by 
appointment only. Appointments 
for E-waste Collection and 
Document Destruction are available
now at www.fostercity.org/calendar 
and Household Hazardous Waste 
appointments are available at
www.smchealth.org/hhw.

Participants will be required to show 
proof of residency and must already 
have an appointment scheduled in 
order to access the event.

 JUNE 12  DOCUMENT DESTRUCTION (SHRED)

 SEPT 18   DOCUMENT DESTRUCTION (SHRED)

 JULY 24   ELECTRONIC WASTE COLLECTION

 AUG 28   HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE

May 2021

SCHEDULE A VACCINE APPOINTMENT 
myturn.ca.gov

GET TESTED FOR COVID-19
www.smcgov.org/testing

www.fostercity50.org

DRIVE-IN MOVIE NIGHTS

KITE DAY
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Foster City is pleased to report significant progress 
on the Levee Improvements Project! The project 
team recently marked a significant milestone, with 
the installation of the final sheet pile in Phase 2 
(from Shorebird Park to the San Mateo Bridge). The 
sheet piles will form the upgraded wall structure in 
this section of the levee, protecting our community 
for years to come.

The Baffin Street crossing to Belmont/Redwood 
Shores is currently projected to close in June, and a 
detour will route trail users along Port Royal Ave or 
O’Neil Slough Path, depending on which direction 
they are coming from.

The Levee Improvements Project is a big project with 
a big purpose! We want to make sure you receive 
information as it becomes available. Check out our 
new website, fostercitylevee.org, where you can:

• Find details for regularly-scheduled 
   Community Update Webinars  

• See informative videos and renderings 

• Learn about project progress and timelines 

• Read answers to Frequently Asked Questions 

• Sign up for and view Construction Update emails

If you have questions about the Levee Improvements 
Project, email us at leveeproject@fostercity.org or call 
our Construction Hotline at 1-800-213-6320.

Your Measure P Investment at Work
LEVEE  PROJECT  UPDATE

PROGRESS UPDATE

STAY UPDATED & ENGAGED

With the project advancing ahead of the anticipated schedule, the closure of the Levee Trail from the San Mateo 
Bridge to Anchor Road began April 1, 2021.  

The Levee Improvements Project team has been working to provide accommodations for recreational water 
users’ access from Baywinds Park during construction. Through the end of 2021, access to the bay will remain 
available for recreational water users launching and returning to the park and the beach area (near Lakeside Dr.) 
only. There will be no shoreline access beyond the beach to the San Mateo Bridge, and no special shoreline 
return/exit points (except for emergencies) as this section will remain an active construction area. 
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